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Proposed Questions for Parties 

at the June 29, 2018 Status Conference

1. What has been the cost of the negotiations to date?  

2. Will recent changes in personnel for both the City of Boulder (Boulder) and Public Service Company of Colorado (Public Service or Company) have a material effect on the proceeding?  Who has been negotiating on behalf of each party?

3. Will the delay in filing the documents and agreements ordered in Decision No. C17-0750 have an effect on the proposed timetable, as presented in Boulder’s Third Supplemental Application dated May 12, 2017?

4. Are there previously unknown circumstances that are affecting the proceeding?

5. It is indicated in the Joint Report that it will be up to the Boulder voters to amend the city’s Home Rule Charter to allow the city to grant easements in the public rights-of-way.  If for some reason, the voters turn down this proposal, what is the alternative plan to ensure Public Service has the easements necessary for facilities necessary to serve the Company’s customers located outside the city limits after separation occurs?

 

6. Has Public Service begun work on identifying the real property interests associated with assets outside substations that Boulder is seeking approval to acquire?  If so, to what extent has Public Service identified the real property at issue?  If not, when does Public Service anticipate commencing that process?  How many personnel does Public Service have dedicated to this work?

 

7. In Paragraph 11 of the Joint Report, it states that “there remain several critical sticking points that will take more time to resolve, such as the type of security and the standards to be applied to disputes.”  Please explain in more complete detail what is meant by the “type of security” and what standards the parties contemplate that are to be applied to agreements necessary to go forward with separation.

8. It appears that the “cost agreement” is more complex than first anticipated.  Given its complexities, importance to both parties, and importance to the protection of Public Service’s customers, do the parties intend to submit this agreement to the Commission no later than August 24, 2018?

